Board of Directors

Anissa C. McLendon
Founder of E3 Camp

Byron Craig
Board Chairperson

Shereese Alston
Assistant Treasurer

Tara Stephenson
Treasurer

Matthew McCauley
Andrea Foushee
Pamela Rich
Paulette Scott

Linda Vann-Smith

March 10, 2022

Greetings,

Board Members for Empowering Excellence thru Exploration Camp (E3 Camp)
are planning for our 3 week - free camp that will be held July 11th to the 29th. Our
mission is to provide middle and high school African-American students with hands-on
activities, educational field trips and opportunities, and career skills in the Arts and STEM
fields, necessary to be productive citizens in the 21st century workforce.

July 2021 - E3 Camp served 23 students meeting at Glenwood Elementary
School, Chapel Hill. Students were engaged in numerous activities such as building
airplanes, robots and solar cars. Field trips were taken to Durham Life and Science
Museum, Tour of Historic Shagville Plantation, and Mason Farm Water Treatment Plant.
We were able to have 32 professional experts visit the students, representing such fields
as aviation, coding, civic rights history, fire technology, and forensic science to name just
a few.

On November 17th, 2021 E3 Camp completed the necessary state paperwork to
become a non profit organization. This July our camp will endeavor its 5th year of
providing services that has affected 50 youth of Chatham, Durham, Lee, Orange, Wake
and other countries.

E3 Camp Board of Directors hope that you will be inspired to make a donation to
this worthwhile cause that gives African-American middle and high school students
opportunities for the Art and STEM fields, which is greatly underrepresented by
minorities.

For more information Please do not hesitate to contact me, Anissa MclLendon,

919-932-5321, empoweringthru@gmail.com, e3camp.com.

Tax deductible donations can be made to:
E3 Camp
110 Alabama Avenue, Carrboro, NC 27510
Memo line: Camp donation

Sincerely,

Anissa C. McLendon, E3 Camp Founder and
E3 Camp Board of Directors


mailto:amclendon@chccs.k12.nc.us
mailto:empoweringthru@gmail.com




